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Answers to Questions No. 1 
 

March 14, 2017 

HVAC Replacement at Glendale High School, 4000 Bldg., 3rd Floor 

Bid Number 134-16/17 

 

 

 

Question:  Is there any limitation for subcontracting? 

 

Answer:  The subcontractor must have active California Contractor’s License and must be 

registered with DIR.  The California Contractor’s License number and the DIR registration 

number must be included with the bid documents, in the space provided on the Designated 

Subcontractors List.  Please contact CSLB (California State License Board) for more 

clarification. 

 

 

 

 

 

End of Answers to Questions No. 1 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             


